Dear students,

Together with the Department of Communication and Public Relations of the University and the Association of Medical Students and Residents, today, we launched the campaign I am the promoter of Nicolae Testemitanu SUMPh, 2021 edition, through which we invite you to promote the faculty, the specialty / study program and, in general, the University.
[bookmark: _GoBack]You are part of the great SUMPh family and have a significant role in promoting the image of Alma Mater. Thus, we urge you and, at the same time, we encourage you to participate without hesitation in this campaign! Certainly, each of you has something interesting to say, because here you experience strong emotions and you have memorable events that mark your student life. You are young, beautiful, ingenious and creative, and now is the right time to assert Yourself and become the protagonists of the campaign I am the promoter of Nicolae Testemitanu SUMPh.
You, as beneficiaries of studies, are the most credible source of advertising for young people who have not yet decided where to continue their studies, what profession to choose ...
Thank you in advance and we hope to promote the medical specialties and Alma Mater at fair value!
Details on: https://usmf.md/ro/noutati/campania-eu-sunt-promotorul-usmf-nicolae-testemitanu

